

December 11th, 2013

Honourable Madeleine Meilleur Minister of Community Safety and Correctional Services 18th Floor, George Drew Building 25 Grosvenor Street Toronto, Ontario M7A 1Y6

The Honourable Madeleine Meilleur:

Re: OPP Billing Reform

The Council of the Corporation of Tay Valley Township at its Council meeting on December 10th, 2013 adopted the following resolution:

RESOLUTION #C-2013-12-21

"THAT, the Council of the Corporation of Tay Valley Township support the OAPSB letter dated November 25th, 2013 regarding the Ontario Provincial Police Alternative Billing Consultations."

A copy of the OAPSB letter is enclosed.

If you require any further information, please do not hesitate to contact the undersigned at (613) 267-5353 ext. 130 or clerk@tayvalleytwp.ca.

Sincerely.

imana

Amanda Mabo

Clerk

/enclosure



cc: Kathleen Wynne, Premier and Minister of Agriculture and Food
Jeff Leal, Minister of Rural Affairs
Randy Hillier, MPP, Lanark-Frontenac-Lennox and Addington
Mary Silverthorn, Provincial Commander, Corporate Services, OPP Municipal Policing Bureau
Karen Maxwell, Assistant Deputy Minister – Policy and Strategic Planning Division, Ministry of
Community Safety & Correctional Services
Association of Municipalities of Ontario
Leslie Drynan, Deputy Clerk, Lanark County
All rural municipalities with a permanent population of 12,000 or less
Ken East, President, OAPSB
Commissioner Chris Lewis, Ontario Provincial Police

Police Services Boards